
In compliance with the Federal Trade              

Commission’s (FTC) Red Flag Rules created for 

the detection and prevention of identity theft,  

all patients are now required to provide ALL  

of the following at EVERY appointment: 

 

• CURRENT HEALTH INSURANCE CARD 

 

• A DRIVER’S LICENSE or PHOTO ID 

 
NOTE:  UTILITY BILLS or other  

DOCUMENTATION that verifies patient’s name 

and current residence will be accepted ONLY if 

the patient’s photo ID does not show their  

current address. 

 

  Thank you for your cooperation. 

Federal Trade Commission  

RED FLAG RULES 


